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October 19, 2023 
 
 
Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700  
Toronto, Ontario, M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Nancy Marconi: 
  
Re: Enbridge Gas Inc. (“Enbridge Gas” or the “Company”) 

 Ontario Energy Board (“OEB”) File No. EB-2022-0157 
Panhandle Regional Expansion Project 
Compiled Interrogatory and Undertaking Responses 

 
To support the OEB and parties throughout the oral hearing and argument phase of the 
proceeding, enclosed please find Enbridge Gas’s compiled interrogatory and 
undertaking responses in a single document. The document includes: 
 

• Enbridge Gas’s interrogatory responses regarding its initial application, including 
responses updated by the Company to reflect its amended application; 

• Enbridge Gas’s technical conference undertaking responses regarding its initial 
application, including responses updated by the Company to reflect its amended 
application; and, 

• Enbridge Gas’s interrogatory responses regarding its amended application. 
 
Please note, as per Enbridge Gas’s correspondence dated August 25, 2023, the 
following interrogatory responses are no longer applicable as a result of the Company’s 
amended application:1 
 

• Exhibit I.STAFF.1 
• Exhibit I.STAFF.5 
• Exhibit I.STAFF.11 
• Exhibit I.STAFF.12 
• Exhibit I.STAFF.13 
• Exhibit I.STAFF.14 
• Exhibit I.FRPO.1 

 
1 The responses to Exhibit I.PP.3, Exhibit JT2.3 and Exhibit JT2.7 were initially identified by Enbridge Gas 
within its August 25, 2023 correspondence as no longer applicable as a result of the Company’s 
amended application; however, updated responses were filed by the Company on October 3, 2023 on a 
best efforts basis at the request of parties.  
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• Exhibit I.FRPO.5 
• Exhibit I.PP.9 
• Exhibit I.TFG.15 

 
Please note, following the filing of Enbridge Gas’s interrogatory responses on October 
3, 2023, the Company noticed that two interrogatory requests were provided to the 
Company under the label “OGVG-4” (one provided by OGVG on September 1, 2022 
regarding the Company’s initial application and the other provided by OGVG on 
September 11, 2023 regarding the Company’s amended application). As a result, 
Enbridge Gas inadvertently filed two interrogatory responses under the label Exhibit 
I.OGVG.4. Within the enclosed compiled document, these responses have been 
delineated as Exhibit I.OGVG.4_2022 and Exhibit I.OGVG.4_2023. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the undersigned. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Haris Ginis 
Technical Manager, Leave to Construct Applications 
 
c.c.  Charles Keizer (Torys)  

Tania Persad (Enbridge Gas Counsel)  
Zora Crnojacki (OEB Staff)  
Intervenors (EB-2022-0157) 
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